
 

 

11th November 2020 
 
Ref: SKg/DSt 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We have been alerted that a very small handful of students might be bringing banned items 
such as tobacco etc on school site. Therefore to protect all students and staff in ensuring no 

banned items are brought onto school site, the School Leadership Team will begin performing 
random bag and blazer searches in the coming weeks.  

 
We ask that you remind your child that items such as the following are not allowed in school as 
per our Positive Behaviour Policy: 

http://www.campion.northants.sch.uk/uploads/asset_file/3_766_cur-12-positive-behaviour-
policy-july-2019.pdf 

1) Alcohol 
2) Tobacco 
3) Lighters/vapes 

4) Illegal substances e.g cannabis (including cannabis based products such as edibles/vape 
liquid) 

5) Knives or sharp objects 
 

The above list is not exhaustive but shows the kind of item we will not tolerate in school. Any 

confiscated item will be disposed of. There will also be serious sanctions applied for bringing 
such items in as per our behaviour policy, including use of exclusions. 

 
Thank you, 
 

Mr King 
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